
June 28, 2024 

Dear Exhibitor, 

On behalf of Mayo Clinic, Mayo School of Continuous Professional Development, and Course Directors: Pablo 

Moreno Franco, M.D., Carla P. Venegas, M.D., Devang K. Sanghavi, M.D., M.B.B.S., Kris P. Croome, M.D., Ricardo 

Diaz Milian, M.D. and Deisy M. Mercado, M.D., C.H.S.E, we hope you will consider a display opportunity at our 

Compassionate Coordination 2024: Integrating Simulation to Improve and Standardize Donation being held 

December 2, 2024 at Mayo Clinic Kinne Auditorium and Simulation Center, Jacksonville, FL.  We expect around 75 

Allied Health Professional, Nurse, Nurse Practitioner, Physician, Physician Assistant, Resident Fellow, and 

Perfusionists.  

This course presents healthcare professionals with a unique opportunity to elevate their expertise and readiness 

for organ donation procedures through immersive simulation experiences.  Attendees will delve into hands-on 

simulations meticulously crafted to replicate the intricacies and subtleties of organ donation processes. Simulations 

will offer a lifelike environment where participants can actively engage with the entire multidisciplinary team, 

gaining invaluable insights and honing their skills in a realistic setting. 

Live Exhibit: $1,500 

Live Exhibit Benefits 

• Promotion available at the course

• Exhibitors are provided the same meals and beverages provided to registered attendees

• Attendees are encouraged by the course moderator to visit and connect with the exhibitors

• Includes a 6ft table, two chairs and linen at the course

• An attendee list including registered attendee’s name, degree, specialty, city, state, and demographics

distributed post course

• Vendor recognition in online course syllabus for all registered attendees to access

• An acknowledgment on the break slide announcements during the course



Council for Pharmacy Education (ACPE), and the American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC) to provide 

continuing education for the healthcare team. Our programs provide valuable information on unmet needs to the 

medical community. We sincerely appreciate your consideration and hope you will take the opportunity to join us 

for a truly unique educational program. 

Sincerely, 

Kelly Tanner  
Education Administration Coordinator 

PAYMENT INFORMATION 

Make checks payable to:  

Mayo Clinic CPD  
Attn: Kelly Tanner, 24J02196 
4500 San Pablo Road  
Stabile 790N- Education  
Jacksonville, FL 32224  
Tax ID: 59-3337028  

For payment by credit card: please call the MCSCPD at 800-323-2688 

Mayo Clinic, an integrated, not-for-profit group practice, is committed to meeting its responsibility as a national 

medical education resource. In support of improving patient care, Mayo Clinic College of Medicine and Science is 

jointly accredited by the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME), the Accreditation 




